
 

 (alive and kicking) 

We like to think of ourselves as one of the most friendly,  
welcoming amateur orchestras in the north west and are always on 

the lookout for new players to come and join us. If you play to a 
good standard and would like to improve your skills playing with 

a friendly orchestra then please get in touch.   
 

We rehearse on Sunday mornings in south Manchester from 
10.15am to 12.30pm and perform five concerts each year, 

for which there are usually six or seven rehearsals. 
 

For more information, please contact our Secretary at: 

 

secretary@gortonphil.co.uk 
 

Please also visit: 
 

www.gortonphil.co.uk 
 

  

REWARD 
Making fabulous music with the friendliest 

orchestra in the North West 


